

10050 112 St NW Suite 904, Edmonton, AB T5K 2J1 president@ihse.ca (587) 635-1147

January 15, 2020

Hon. Jason Kenney, MLA Premier of Alberta

Office of the Premier 307 Legislature Building 10800 - 97 Avenue Edmonton, Alberta T5K 2B6

On behalf of the Iranian community of Edmonton, we would like to thank the Government of Alberta and Premier Jason Kenney for leaving a message with the president of the Iranian Heritage Society of Edmonton to offer condolences and support within hours of the tragic event that took place on January 8, 2020. We appreciate your attendance at the memorial service held for community members whose lives were lost on flight PS752. The Premier's speech comforted our grieving community during these difficult times.

Sincerely,

The Iranian Heritage Society of Edmonton Board of Directors

Reza Akbari

President of IHSE